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The Honorable Beverly Gossage, Chairperson 

Senate Committee on Public Health and Welfare 

300 SW 10th Avenue, Room 142-S 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Senator Gossage: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for SB 251 by Senate Committee on Public Health and Welfare 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning SB 251 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 SB 251 would require the Kansas Department of Health and Environment to submit an 

annual report to the Legislature beginning April 1, 2026, on the Kansas Newborn Screening 

Program.  The bill would detail the requirements of the report. 

 

 KDHE reports that costs related to the report required by SB 251 could be handled within 

existing resources.  

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Adam C. Proffitt 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

 

 

cc: Amy Penrod, Department of Health & Environment  


